COUNCIL ON AGING BOARD TOWN OF TRURO 3 MAY 2016

The Truro Council on Aging Board met at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, May 3, 2016 at the Community Center.

Present: Bonnie Sollog (chair), Steve Royka, Claudia Tuckey Catherine Staff, Hannah Shrand, Joan Holt, Marla Perkel and Joan Moriarty.

Also present: Susan Grace (potential new member).

Absent: Beth O'Rourke.

1. MINUTES - MARCH 8, 2016

C. Tuckey made a motion to accept the minutes of March 8, 2016 as written; motion seconded by C. Staff and passed with two abstentions.

2. MINUTES - APRIL 12, 2016

J. Moriarty made a motion to accept the minutes of April 12 2016 as written; motion seconded by J. Holt and passed with one abstention.

3. INTRODUCTION OF SUSAN GRACE

Chair introduced Susan Grace as potential new member.

4. NEW PROGRAM

Chair mentioned that a new program (adult coloring books) will begin on Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m.

5. ATTENDANCE AT PROGRAM

Discussion was held regarding the lack of attendance at COA programs and what could be done to improve same.

6. TUESDAY LUNCH

The loss of Heather Bailey as chef at Tuesday luncheons was discussed. Susan Grace said she would contact someone she knew to see if they would be interested.

7. HOUSING SURVEY

C. Tuckey reported on progress to date with housing survey committee. Cape Cod Commission funding has been obtained.

8. HEALTH FORUM

- C. Staff reported on Health Forum to be held on Saturday, May 14, 10:00 to 1:00 at the COA, to include lunch. So far, six people have signed up and attendance is limited to 20.
- S. Royka made a motion to adjourn; motion seconded by J. Moriarty and unanimously passed.

Respectfully submitted,

Joan Moriarty, acting secretary